
 

 

OXFORD AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT     
 TECHNOLOGY FEE AGREEMENT 

Rev. 2018-2019 

 
 

Student Name (Last, 
First, M.I.): 
 

 
 

Parent/Guardian: 
 

 

School Building: 
 

 Grade:  

Homeroom Teacher: 
 

 Homeroom #:  

 

 
 

STUDENT ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 

As a student of the Oxford Area School District, I acknowledge that I have read, understand and 
agree to everything set forth in the “Loan Agreement” pertaining to the “21st Century Technology,” 
and agree to and will abide by everything set forth in that document. I further understand and agree 
that any violation of these regulations may result in the loss of tech privileges and school disciplinary 
and/or legal action.  I also acknowledge that I have received the indicated equipment listed below.   
 

There is a required, yearly technology fee of $30.  The technology fee 
covers damaged iPads up to two occasions over the life of the iPad.  The 
$30 technology fee does not cover lost or stolen iPads. Payments may 
be made by cash, check or money order, payable to Oxford Area School 
District and returned to the school.   

 
Student signature: ______________________________________________ Date: __________ 
 
 
 

PARENT/GUARDIAN ACKNOWLEDGEMENT 
 
I acknowledge that I have read, understand and agree to everything set forth in the “Loan 
Agreement” pertaining to the “21st Century Technology,” and agree to and will abide by everything 
set forth in that document.  I understand and agree that students and parents/guardians may be 
held liable for violations, damaged or missing equipment, and misuse of the technology.  I further 
understand and agree that any violation of these regulations may result in the loss of technology 
privileges and school disciplinary action or legal action.  I accept responsibility for guidance of 
technology use and setting and conveying standards for my child to follow when selecting, sharing 
or exploring information and media. 
 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature: ________________________________________ Date: __________ 
 

 
 

 

RETURN TO SCHOOL BY SEPTEMBER 7, 2018.  


